Mark A. Van Der Hyde

1485 Lakeview Avenue Apt 1

Dracut, MA 01826

804-317-6037

markvanderhyde@gmail.com

May 19, 2007

Dear Mr. Bruce Harper:

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my position with BARR Associates. Verbal notice was given on Friday, May 18, 2007. My final day will be 2 weeks from that point.
Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with the company. I really enjoyed working with everyone at BARR. The decision was not an easy one to make. If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.
Sincerely,

Mark A. Van Der Hyde
